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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MONITOR 

SPECIAL TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

December 10, 2020 

 

 

The Supervisor called the virtual meeting to order at 3:07 p.m.  

 

Members present: Spencer, Ferguson, Pike, Arnold, Brandt, McCulloch, Walsh 

Members absent: None 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to review the budget numbers that were revised from the last 

special meeting for the 2021 General Fund and discuss all the 2021 Special Fund budgets 

prepared by the Clerk. 

 

The Clerk was directed to make the following changes to the draft 2021 General Fund: 

 

Fire Dept wages for the full-time employees that received the step-up wage increase in 

the fall of 2020 will get a 1.5% increase. Chief will get the 3% increase as he did not 

benefit from the step-up increases when the assistant chief retired. 

  

 The Planning and Zoning Boards will get a $10.00 increase per meeting. 

  

No changes were recommended for the 2021 Special Fund budgets. 

 

The Clerk published the public hearing notice for the 2021 General fund budget on December 

6th, 2020. All budgets will go for board consideration at the December 14, 2020 regular virtual 

meeting at 7:00.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:26 p.m. 

 

 

  

 

Linda Ferguson, Clerk    Terry Spencer, Supervisor 


